TUVALU GOVERNMENT

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER OF FINANCE
Headquarter

Vaiaku, Funafuti, TUVALU
Phone: (688) 20201, Email: tpatolo@gov.tv

03 May 2022

Anna Oifiate Bovino

Office of the Director

Office of Intergovernmental Support and Coordination for Sustainable Development
Department of Economic and Social Affairs

United Nations

2 UN Plaza, New York, NY 10017

United States of America

Dear Excellency,
TUVALU VOLUNTARY NATIONAL REVIEW (VNR) MAIN MESSAGES

In compliance with the agreed schedule for Tuvalu’s preparation for its first ever Voluntary National Review
Report presentation at the High-Level Political Forum in July this year, it is indeed an honour to submit
herewith Tuvalu’s VNR Main Messages for your consideration and perusal.

The main messages have been tailored in such a way that they capture the broad key messages which Tuvalu
wishes to report on as part of its effort toward achieving its National Strategic Plan (Te Kete) aspirations and

those of the SDGs.
We look forward to continue working with you and your team in the preparation of our final report and

therefore, your continuous support is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,
S

Taufia Patolo
Secretary
Ministry of Finance



